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Position Statement

Electronic Cigarette

In line with its mission as a patient advocate and in order to ensure patient safety, The American Association for Respiratory Care (AARC) opposes the use of the electronic cigarette (e-cigarette).  Even though the concept of using the E-cigarettes for smoking cessation is attractive, they have not been fully studied and the use among middle school children is increasing year after year. There is no evidence as to the amount of nicotine or other potentially harmful chemicals being inhaled during use or if there are any benefits associated with using these products.  
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